
               
  

     

          

 
December 2016 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Full-time Teacher of English from March 2017 until Christmas and possibly beyond  
 
Thank you for your interest in this important post which will be to cover a maternity post.  English 
is one of our strongest, most vibrant departments and we hope to appoint a new member to it 
who will make a considerable contribution to its further success. 
 
Balcarras is a good place to teach, with friendly, committed colleagues, keen pupils, supportive 
parents and a consistent focus upon professional development.  Facilities are first rate and the 
English department is well equipped.  You will be assured of a warm welcome and excellent 
support throughout your first year, both in the department and across the school. 
 
We are looking to appoint a new colleague with a real love of English and of teaching English. We 
can offer the chance to teach A-level and lots of other opportunities, from the outset. 
 
Having perused the details and our website, I hope you will be keen to apply.  Please submit an 
application form by Monday December 12th at 12 noon.  Interviews will take place on Thursday 
December 15th. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


